
FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT

for

Ivermectin Injection for Cattle

NADA 128-409 C038

Merck Sharp & Dohme

The Center for Veterinary Medicine has carefully considered the
potential environmental impact of this action and has concluded that
this action will not have a significant effect on the quality of the
human environment and that an environmental impact statement therefore
will not be prepared .

Merck Sharp & Dohme has submitted an amendment to their 1983 EIAR for
the original approval of ivermectin injection for cattle . The
additional claims are for the treatment and control of Solenoptes
capillatus and Bunostomum phlebotomum.

FDA's regulations implementing the National Environmental Policy Act,
21 CFR Part 25, have been replaced by a rule published in the Federal
Register on April 26, 1985 (50 FR 16636, effective July 25, 1985) .
Under the new rule, an action of this type would require an
environmental assessment under 21 CFR 25 .31a .
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